
To:  President and Members of the Munster Town Council 
 
From:  Patricia Abbott 
  Controller/Interim Town Manager 
 
Date:  August 5, 2024 
 
Re: Change Order 2: 2024 Paving and Water Main Improvements 
 
 The project called for an 8” insertion valve on the watermain on Camellia Drive at 
Southwood Drive. At the time the work was being performed, the contractor could not 
get the water to stop flowing sufficiently to allow this to be done. Instead, a hot tap 
connection was needed.  
 
 Rieth-Riley immediately requested a change order for the change in work and the 
increased cost of $11,721.00. Because the situation required immediate action, I signed 
Change Order 2 to authorize the work. This evening is the first opportunity for Council to 
confirm that action.  
 

The original contract for this work was $5,197,079.33; Change Order 1 brought 
the contract total to $5,224,379.33. Change Order 2 will bring the total to $5,236,100.33. 
 
  
 

 
 
Recommendation: 
 
 By motion and voice vote, confirm Change Order 2 to Rieth-Riley for the 2024 
Paving and Water Main Improvements in the amount of $11,721.00 bringing the contract 
total to $5,236,100.33.  


